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Excellency,

Poland would like to thank the delegation of Australia for the presentation of the national report and for the constructive participation in the UPR process. 
As per agreed practice, the delegation of Poland would like to offer the following recommendations to Australia:
- to address violence against persons with disabilities, as well as to ensure their treatment by the justice system, which will take into account potential cognitive disabilities and mental health impairments;
- to undertake further efforts aimed at Closing the Gap in the socioeconomic situation between the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islanders and non-indigenous Australians; 
- to raise the minimum age of criminal responsibility to 14 years of age. 
At the same time Poland welcomes ratification of the Optional Protocol to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment by Australia, as well as other efforts to implement the recommendations during the second cycle of the UPR.  

Thank you for your attention.

